 AMIGOS DE LOS COCHES CLASICOS DEL LEVANTE
Web: www.a-c-c.es e-mail: info@a-c-c.es Nº de Reg. 4141
MINUTES OF CLUB MEETING 
Date 11th January 2024    Venue: Bar La Cinta   Meeting start time: 3pm
Officers: David & Sue Fox, Steve Hales. Will Gater, Bob and Carol Pemberton. Alan Foreman.
1. Welcome: - David welcomed everyone. 21 people attended. 
2. Apologies: -  John & Jane Shergold, Mark Garrity, Lesley Garfitt, Noel, Barry, Dickie, Roger Vekemans, Ken Oliver, Colin Kemp, Brian, Michael & Hazel.
3. Minutes of the last Meeting: - Proposed Sue : Seconded : Karen.
4. Matters Arising: - None.
5. REPORTS 
A) Treasurer: Ken was absent but Steve said the balance was the same as last month, Will said there is a bill waiting to be paid for the website, Will asked if the members wanted to keep the website & everyone agreed.
B) Membership: David talked about the sad loss of Chas over the Christmas period (28th) he also said we had lost another member Peter Dutton on Christmas Eve. David proposed a toast to Chas & Peter. Alan said he had been in touch with Judy recently & she thanked everyone for their kind words. Karen & Sean and Bob & Carol all said they didn’t get the email about Chas.   Alan said he had nothing to report but we had 3 new members Stuart Johan Volders with his wife Bertha turned up so he took their details & signed them up.
C) Events: Steve has the following runs sorted February :Alan & Brenda/ March :Alan & Margaret / April :Roger & Noel / May :Steve & Maggie/  June :David & Sue - July is free if anyone wants to organise a run??? August: Michael & Hazel Pugsley  September 3 days away: Malcom & Jean / October Will & Charlie / November: Sean & Karen /December: Ken
Steve said there is a Retro gathering @ Malaga 26/27/28th  January in the conference centre with lots of stalls especially a chrome stall, with second hand/new parts for all sorts of cars, classic cars can park inside 15E but wouldn’t be stuck all day. Steve has booked a Hotel 5mins drive away if anyone wants details please contact him via whats app or look on the club website, there is also a good Museum with Fashion & Cars also there is a Picasso museum. There is also a similar Retro show in March in Almeria and an international show at the Recinto Ferial near Alicante airport in May.
D) Newsletter: David said that the newsletter is now 3monthly.
E) Website Administrator-Will said forthcoming events are on there up to December & if anyone has anything to put on please let him know.
F) Central Records. Will is still putting stuff on.
G) Regalia – Bob & Carol said they will get back on to sorting business cards.
AOB – Kevin says he is using Reg your car in Spain (Redovan) for matriculation and said they were very helpful & would recommend them. Kevin said he has been quoted E5100 import Tax for his MGBGT because he told DVLA that he was permanently exporting it, if he had not done that ,this company could have done it a different way by importing it via Eire. 
Meeting finally Closed @ 15.50pm     Next meeting 8th February 2024 AGM
